

# **SITLINGTON PARISH COUNCIL**

## **You are summoned to a Pavilion project subcommittee meeting**

**on Tuesday 6<sup>th</sup> January 2026 at 7.00 pm  
Netherton Village Hall**

### **Agenda**

#### **1.Welcomes and Apologies**

#### **2.The chairs reminder of the council's expectations for the audio or visual recording of this meeting.**

Standing Order 3(1), The recording of council and parish meetings is permitted under the Openness of Local Government Bodies Regulations 2014, but recording will be carried out in accordance with separate rules adopted by the local council to effectively and lawfully manage this activity

#### **3.Members' Declarations of Interest**

To receive disclosures of personal and prejudicial interests from Councillors on matters to be considered at the meeting.

#### **4.Public Admissions to Meetings Act (1960)**

To consider, if thought fit, a resolution under the terms of the Public Admissions to Meetings Act (1960) to exclude members of the public and press from any item which may be of a confidential nature of the business being transacted.

#### **5. To approve the minutes of the last meeting Thursday 23<sup>rd</sup> October 2025**

#### **6. To receive an update on recommendations and actions from the last meeting 23/10/25.**

- Clerk to contact architect regarding parking spaces and whether it will need to be confirmed and added to the planning application.
- Cost of bi-folding doors and costings relating to heating.
- SJFC requested that a sign be added to the pavilion saying "Home of Sitlington Junior Football Club "to be added to the next PC agenda.
- Clerk to approach the architect to see whether Swift boxes can be incorporated into the final design to encourage the wildlife.
- To Receive an update on the public consultation 6/12/25

#### **7.To consider the feedback received from the public consultation**

- a. To receive feedback on all four designs and general feedback from the public.
- b. To consider feedback and agree proposals to the Parish Council on the final designs.

#### **8.Proposed uses for the pavilion**

- a. To consider the proposed uses for the pavilion and agree how the new structure could be best used in the community.

#### **9.To consider the next steps and agree any actions.**

**10.Date and Time of Next Meeting**

a. To arrange the date and time of the next meeting.

*Julia Talbot*

**Clerk to Council**